
SSDCoP-HSGI Feedback Questionnaire

Please take a moment to fill out this feedback questionnaire. It should only take 5-10 minutes.  Your
responses will help us assess the value of SSDCoP-HSGI community calls, website and resources, 
and make future improvements.

About You

What is your grant PR Award Number?

What is your name and title on the grant?

What is your core job title and agency/organization?

What is your state, district and/or jurisdiction?

SSDCoP-HSGI Community Calls

How many SSDCoP-HSGI Community calls did you participate in this past year (e.g., alternatives to 
out-of-school suspension, truancy prevention, fostering resilience and persistence)?

 1 call
 2 calls
 3 calls

Which SSDCoP-HSGI topical calls did you participate in?  Please check all that apply. 

 Call #1 – Alternatives to Out-of-School Suspensions (April 2014)
 Call #2 – Truancy Prevention (June 2014)
 Call #3 – Fostering Resilience and Persistence (August 2014)
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Please rate the following statements using the scale below. 

Strongly
Disagree Disagree

Slightly
Disagree Undecided

Slightly
Agree Agree

Strongly
Agree

SSDCoP-HSGI calls increase 
my knowledge of what other 
states and districts are 
working on.

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

SSDCoP-HSGI calls increase 
my knowledge of what 
resources and information are 
available. 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

SSDCoP-HSGI calls provide me
with the opportunity to share 
my questions and issues with 
experts and peers.

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

SSDCoP-HSGI calls provide me
with the opportunity to 
brainstorm on how to answer 
my questions and resolve my 
issues with experts and peers.

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

I am able to incorporate what I
learn from SSDCoP-HSGI calls 
to improve my current 
practice(s).

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

I was satisfied with the quality 
of the SSDCoP-HSGI calls. 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

Overall, participating in 
SSDCoP-HSGI calls is a good 
use of my time. 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

What about SSDCoP-HSGI Community calls is most useful to you? Please check all that apply.

Research expert presentations

State/local HSGI presentations

Opportunities to share, brainstorm and ask questions

Provision of downloadable presentations and related resources

What other supportive school discipline-related topics would be of high interest and/or need to you 
and your work?

How can we improve future SSDCoP-HSGI Community calls?

SSDCoP Website
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Are you aware that the SSDCoP has a website (http://ssdcop.neglected-delinquent.org/)?

Yes No

If yes, approximately how often do you visit the SSDCoP website?

1. I have never been to the site
2. A few times (5-6) a year
3. About once a month
4. About once a week
5. More than once a week

Please rate the following statements using the scale below. 

Strongly
Disagree Disagree

Slightly
Disagree Undecided

Slightly
Agree Agree

Strongly
Agree

Not
Applicable

The SSDCoP website provides 
valuable information and 
resources. 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 NA

Resources and information 
posted by topical area on the 
SSDCoP website are useful to 
me. 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 NA

I am easily able to find what I 
am looking for on the SSDCoP 
website.

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 NA

How can we improve the SSDCoP website?

Other Comments

Is there anything else about the SSDCoP-HSGI community calls, and/or website generally that you 
would like to share?

 
PRA Burden Statement

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of
information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  The valid OMB control 
number for this information collection is 1880-0542.  Public reporting burden for this collection of 
information is estimated to average 10 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, 
searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and 
reviewing the collection of information.  The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary.  If you
have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual submission of this survey, please 
contact [Jennifer Brianas, High School Programs Group – 400 Maryland Ave, SW Washington, DC 
20202/P: 202-401-0299 or jennifer.brianas@ed.gov] directly. [Note: Please do not return the completed 
survey to this address.]
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